THE UNIVERSAL HOUSE OF JUSTICE
DEPARTMENT OF THE SECRETARIAT

14 November 2001

Transmitted by email: mfoster@)jccc.net

Dr. Mark A. Foster
U.S.A.

Dear Baha’i Friend,

Your email letter of 18 September 2001 has been received by the Universal House of
Justice. We have been asked to advise you that the House of Justice does not believe that it can
usefully add to its letter dated 13 August 2001. You are urged to reflect on the guidance
contained therein, and consult with an Auxiliary Board member if you still find your concerns
are not resolved.

With loving Baha’i greetings,

Department of the Secretariat
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